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Press Release- Road Closure   
 

 

Effective Wednesday, August 17, 2022, at 1PM, Maplewood Drive will be closed for 

approximately two hours. The closure will be between Forest Lane and Palermo Drive for 

the Contractor to patch the roadway, due to recent relocation of water line. We ask that 

you use caution when driving in this area and follow all signage. 


